
 

 

 

Origen's Legacy in the Holy Land-A Tale of Three Cities: Jerusalem, 

Caesarea and Bethlehem 

Dear Colleagues, 

In this, our second circular, we aim to provide further information concerning the conference. 

We are delighted to announce that the conference has a web page hosted by the Center for the 

Study of Christianity (www.csc.org.il), which will be regularly updated. Please visit the 

conference page from time to time. 

You are now invited to submit your title and abstract for approval (by the academic committee) 

via the online submission form, which are modifiable until February 28, 2017.  

Presentations and panels:  

As not all of you work on Origen's legacy in the Holy Land, we decided to accept several papers 

and panels dealing with other topics relating to Origen, including his influence on Evagrius 

Ponticus and Rufinus.  

Young scholars and students: 

Please encourage young scholars and students to take part in the conference. We are applying for 

funding and hope to be able to offer several travel scholarships for PhD students. We intend to 

provide further information about scholarships by March 2017.   

Registration and conference fee: 

The conference fee is 150 Euro. The fee will cover the participation in all sessions, dinner 

reception, coffee, and lunch during the conference (at the Maiersdorf Faculty Club). Students and 

post-doctorates are exempt from the conference fee and invited to all receptions and meals.  

In addition, the fee for Caesarea excursion will be 30 Euro (including lunch). 

At this stage you may send your title and abstract without payment of the registration fee. In a 

forthcoming memo we will provide instructions on how and when to pay your fees.  

Please address any questions to the following email: origeniana@mail.huji.ac.il  

All best wishes, 

Brouria Bitton-Ashkelony 

http://www.csc.org.il/
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